The WEA annually offers several scholarships to an applicant pool that consists of Wilson seniors and non-Wilson children
of WEA members. Information and application materials can be found on the WEA website. The deadline for applications
is Friday, April 6th - Send all materials to Chris Wagner in E210 (High School - Upper House). Scholarship recipients are

announced at the Academic Recognition Ceremony at the end of the school year.

http://wilsonea.net/scholarships.html
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